EC414 - Action Required: Vote for 2012 European Laser Championships Venues 

25th May 2010

At the EAGM in November 2009 a decision was made to extend the deadline to receive bids for the 2012 European Championships until 31st March 2010.

Please see below the list of venues who applied, together with a recommendation from the European Executive Committee.

The European Executive Committee asks all European districts to vote electronically to decide a venue for each of the championships below. 

For further information about each venue, please review the bid documents by downloading them from the following link: Bid documents for 2012 European Championships

European Laser Standard Senior, Radial Women's & Radial Men's Championships 2012:

Hourtin (France) - Recommended by the European Executive Committee

Other bids received from Roses (Spain) and Split (Croatia)

European Laser Standard Youth & Laser Radial Youth Championships 2012:Niewport (Belgium) - Recommended by the European Executive Committee

Other bids received from Breitenbrunn (Austria) and Hourtin (France)

European Laser Masters Championship 2012:

Roses (Spain) - Recommended by the European Executive Committee

Other bid received from Breitenbrunn (Austria)

European Laser 4.7 Youth Championship:

Breitenbrunn (Austria) - Recommended by the European Executive Committee

Other bids received from Hourtin (France), Lorient (France), Nieuwpoort (Belgium) and San Antonio (Spain)

Please reply to this email by 9th June 2010, indicating which venues you would like to vote for. Please write the name of your preferred venue next to the championship name below:

European Laser Standard Senior, Radial Women's & Radial Men's Championships 2012 - Your vote: e.g. Hourtin, France

European Laser Standard Youth & Laser Radial Youth Championships 2012 - Your vote:  

European Laser Masters Championship 2012 - Your vote:

European Laser 4.7 Youth Championship - Your vote: 

For any questions about 2012 European Laser championships or the venues mentioned above, please contact the ILCA office.

Best regards,
